
 
 JHS Sophomores  
Everett Public Schools is paying for all sophomore students to take the PSAT the 
morning (7:30 to 10:40) of October 15 at Henry M. Jackson HS. These students 
have already been registered for this test. No further action is necessary on the 
part of the students and parents.  
JHS Juniors  
Junior students at JHS have an opportunity to take the PSAT on Saturday, October 
18th at Evergreen Middle School. The costs is $25. Students can sign up for this 
test through our ASB Treasurer (Ms. Auchterlonie) between now and October 9th. 
She is available before and after school and during both lunches.  
 

PSAT TEST - SATURDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2014 
Check in time 7:15 a.m. Testing Hours 8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  
The test is at Evergreen Middle School. Check in will be in front of the main  
building on the north side. Please arrive at 7:15 a.m. to begin the check in 
process. Please come prepared with three #2 pencils (no mechanical 
pencils), erasers and a calculator. Please bring a form of ID. This can be 
your ASB card or WA State Driver’s License or ID. Please bring your  
PSAT test receipt. You were given this receipt when you paid to take the  
PSAT test. Directions to Evergreen Middle School are on the back. Please be 
advised that parking is very limited. If possible, please car pool.  
Thank you   
 
Contact 
Information: 
Cascade High 
School -  

Kim Taylor  425-385-6025  

Jackson High 
School -  

Paul Turner  425-385-7027  

Everett High 
School -  

Pam Piatz  425-385-4423  

Sequoia High 
School -  

Niki Duncan  425-385-5110  

 


